
 
 
 
 
February 7, 2012 
 
 
We’re hoping you found Pat O’Brien’s presentation at the All College meeting informative, and 
maybe even enjoyable.  Pat does a great job of clearly presenting the importance of the self-
study process.  As she said later in the day when meeting with the committee chairs, we know 
NVCC will be reaccredited – the purpose of the self-study is really to understand our own 
strengths and weaknesses more fully and to grow as an institution. 
 
As we continue this last phase of our NEASC Self Study research, the committees continue to 
search out the last bits of data to fill out the “story” of our college.  In the next few weeks, you 
may hear from some of those committee members asking for the last of the data they need.  
Please try to respond as quickly as possible, as we are moving close to the deadlines for 
completing the draft of the report. 
 
The Steering Committee has been hard at work reviewing the Appraisal conclusions from the 
individual committees and forming projections.  We’ll begin publishing those in this newsletter 
in the coming weeks. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dean Sandra Palmer & Kim O’Donnell 
Your NEASC Co-chairs 
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